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MANNING GARDENS PS NEWSLETTER 

Thank you for supporting my niece, Jess 
Ashwood, whilst she was swimming at 
the Rio Olympics. Jess was aware of the 
support from our community and she 
was very grateful. 

I am really impressed by the large 
number of students wearing our school 
uniform on a daily basis. When children 
are in school uniform, they feel part of 
the team and this improves their self 
confidence and ability to learn in a 
confident manner. Don’t forget you can 
purchase our school uniform from our 
school office. 

Our K-2 students had an amazing 
excursion to Oakvale Farm today. The 
feedback was very positive and teachers 
praised all students for their wonderful 
behavior. Well done students! 

Ms Somerville’s last day for 2016 will be 
this Friday. Ms Somerville starts her 
maternity leave before the birth of her 
second child. We wish Ms Somerville 

School Uniform Survey 
Between now and the end of the school 
year we will be sending out a number of 
surveys so parents and community can 
have feedback on our performance and 
also other areas where we need to know 
what you are thinking. 

Next week you will be able to complete 
a survey in regards to our school 
uniform. This survey will be available 
via our school Facebook page and also 
via our Skoolbag app. 

If you have an opinion in regards to our 
school uniform, we need to know what 
you think. 
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good health and a healthy bub. The 
great news is that Ms Somerville will 
return to our school at the start of 
2017. From Monday Mrs Buckley will 
be the class teacher on 1S – soon to 
be called 1B. 

 We hope to say g’day to everyone 
next week as host a variety of school 
celebrations. 

 
Stay strong!                                 
Paul Sortwell  
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Whole School 
Assemblies 

Friday at 9:25am 
♦ 29 July 
♦ 12 August 
♦ 26 August 

♦ 9 September 

GRAPEVINE 

 

Pr incipa l :  Paul  Sortwel l  
 

 



 
Next Wednesday we will be holding our 
Term 3 Whole School Picnic Day. 
Starting at 11am, we invite everyone to 
bring a picnic lunch, picnic rug and 
comfy chair and join us for a day 
celebrating public education at Manning 
Gardens PS. There will be lucky prize 
draws, free tea and coffee, face 
painting and much, much more! This is 
an event not to be missed! 

Whole School Picnic Day  

We often try to contact families and 
find that your mobile phone details have 
changed. We are currently updating all 
family contact details. There is a form 
to complete that you can obtain from 
our school office, from our Facebook 
page or from our SKOOLBAG app. If you 
update your details, you can go into the 
draw to win one of four $50 gift cards. 
That’s right, we are giving away $200 
for updating your contact details. 

Update Your Details To Share in $200! Last Days! 

Mini Olympics and Annual Massive Book Fair 

Page 2 School Newsletter 

Our School 
Beliefs 

are 
Be Safe 
Be Fair 

Be A Learner 

Upcoming 
P&C Meeting 

 
TO 

BE ADVISED! 
 

New 
members 

are always 
welcome! 

 

 

 
 

  

 

GRAPEVINE 

 

 

Our next whole school picnic day will be 
on Wednesday 24 August from 11-1pm. 
This picnic day will be absolutely huge! 
On this day we will also be celebrating 
the Rio Olympics with our own Mini 
Olympics. If that wasn’t enough, we will 
be holding our annual Book Week Book 
Fair in the library on this day. Come on 
up and celebrate public education with 
us! It is sure to be a great day for 
everyone at our school.  
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